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The magazine is continuing to progress well in in the way that I would like it to progress. I am 

receiving many interesting and varied articles and contributions from the members, which is 

helping me as the Editor to keep the balance of the magazine right and I am still receiving 

many positive comments regarding the magazine content from the members, which is 

pleasing. 

We continue to receive good advertising revenue from the sale of space in the magazine, 

which is in turn helping us to keep the costs of the magazine at an acceptable level. 

We have or are in the process of renewing the contract with Bourne Media and Mark Toland, 

to provide advertising revenue for the association for the next year. Mark is our contact 

person with Bourne Media and continues to provide us with an excellent service and 

substantial revenue at no cost to the association. 

The request I made in the last NARF News for a potential new editor, fell on deaf ears and I 

didn’t receive one enquiry regarding this. However, I am happy to continue as editor for the 

foreseeable future, but I would like to have someone prepared and ready to take over as the 

editor, as and when the time comes. 

Ian Ferguson, Editor NARF News 

 


